
 

 
5th November 2016 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
 
For the first time in PBC SHS history we are organising a camp for our 

2017 Year 11 cohort. The purpose of the camp is to bring our Year 11 
cohort together and to develop their leadership skills as they move into a 
key phase of  their schooling journey. Therefore your son/daughter is 

invited to participate in the 2017 Year 11 Leadership Camp at Tamborine 
Mountain. We are currently generating interest into the event and need 

to know numbers. 
 
The camp will be held Wednesday 22nd March to Friday 24th March, 2017. The 

anticipated cost is $275 and will include return transport, accommodation, meals 
and activities provided by an external company. The proposed itinerary will 
include a rainforest hike, mountain challenges, an amazing race, the opportunity 

to engage in a powerful presence of mind session, and much, much more! 
 
No money is required at this stage as we are just generating interest to confirm 

numbers. However the payment schedule will be available from the beginning of 
next year as follows: 
 

 Deposit:   
o $100  Due 10th February 2017 (Non-refundable but 

transferrable) 

 2nd payment:  
o $175  Due 17th March 2017 (Non-refundable, but 

transferrable).  

  
If you would like your son/daughter to attend the trip please complete the 
following and return to Y Block Reception or by emailing kisse3@eq.edu.au by 

Wednesday 23rd November 2016.  
 
At the beginning of next year we will distribute all details regarding payments, 

timelines for these and the camp itinerary.  
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 
 

Blair Hanna 
Head of School - Senior 

 
 

 

2017 Year 11 Camp R.S.V.P 

I am interested in my student attending the 2017 Year 11 Camp 

Student Name: ______________________________________________________    

Parent Signature____________________________________________________   

Return this form with payment to Student Services by Wednesday 23rd November2016 

mailto:kisse3@eq.edu.au

